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Greetings from Human Resources and Payroll!

The weather is warming up and many of you are now taking advantage of the summer slowdown to take
time off, travel, or just plain enjoy the heat after months of bitter cold and rain. With some newfound time
to catch up on long overdue items, we hope you have a minute to take a look at the new Talent Acquisition
Newsletter for Spring 2016. In it, we give a brief introduction to our Talent Acquisition team, provide a list
of helpful reminders to remember during the recruitment process, and provide a few fun facts and metrics
about Human Resources and Payroll at Mason. We hope it proves to be useful; and as always, we are open
to suggestions!

You can find a link to the Spring 2016 Talent Acquisition Newsletter at:
http://hr.gmu.edu/employment/docs/NewsletterSpring2016.pdf

If you have any questions, or would like to submit reminders or metrics for the next edition of the Talent
Acquisition Newsletter, please feel free to contact Farzin at ffarzad@gmu.edu or 703.993.4686.

Thank you for all your hard work and enjoy your summer!

- Michael Biggiani and the Talent Acquisition Team
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